
About the WHARTON 
DOWNTOWN MASTER 
PLAN 
The City of Wharton is currently in the process of 
developing its Downtown Master Plan, which aims to 
create a vision for Downtown Wharton. This master plan 
will serve as a guiding document for the anticipated 
growth, development and revitalization of the 
downtown area. It will provide a framework for future 
policies and programming to promote downtown as a 
vibrant destination and enhance the quality of life for 
residents, businesses and visitors. To assist with this 
important endeavor, the city has enlisted the expertise 
of the Ardurra Team and a Downtown Stakeholder 
Committee (DSC) consisting of stakeholders will guide 
the development this plan. 

If you have any questions or require further information, 
please contact Gwyneth Teves, Director of Planning & 
Development at gteves@cityofwharton.com or 979-532-
2491 ext. 238. 
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